
Dear All End Users, 

Please note that SAP-ERP, SRM E-Tendering, Employee Portal and other SAP systems are 

unavailable due to technical issues. Efforts are underway to resolve issue on priority and 

systems will be made available soon. 

Request for your co-operation in this regard. 

 

Regards, 

MSETCL IT Team 


